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Planning Enquiries \
From: Donotreply

Sent: 22 June 2012 19:28

To: Planning Enquiries

Subject: Comment on Application N121379/F - Two storey detached dwelling on part of beer

garden and car park

The following comment has been made on planning application: N121379/F - Two storey detached
dwelling on part of beer garden and car park to public house

Firstname Lomax

Surname Kate

Address 5A Burgage Close, Lyonshall, Kington, Herefordshire HR5 3NB
Postcode = HRS5 3NB

Telephone 0154 _

Number

Email I K

e Objection

Type
The pub is the last in the village, it is a community asset and must be preserved. This
application would make the pub unviable as a business. The whole site is needed for the
community use and for the preservation of the business. The car park that would remain would

Gt be totally unrealistic for a vibrant business. If this went ahead there would be dangerous

parking on the roads around the pub. This would create a serious hazard to traffic exiting the
Close where I live and the one opposite (Stepstile). This pub is the only regular social meeting
place for the community, it needs the whole site to fulfil this purpose. It is essential for the
community of Lyonshall that this application is rejected.




